
  

 

GROWING KWAZULU-NATAL TOGETHER 

 
 
 
 
 

Media Advisory  
 
 
Sunday, 04 October 2020 
 
MEC MSHENGU TO MARK WORLD TEACHERS DAY AND ADDRESS SCHOOL 
SAFETY  
 
 
The Department  of Education in KwaZulu-Natal will join the world in celebrating the 
internationally recognized  World Teachers Day.  
 
The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, the Honourable, Mr Kwazi Mshengu will visit 
Folweni High School to intervene in an unfortunate case where a learner died after 
succumbing to serious injuries due to being stabbed by a fellow learner. 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
 
Date: Monday, 05 October 2020 
 
Venue: Folweni High School  
 
Time: 09H00 
 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the event. 
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